
Attention all 6th through 8th grade students: 
 

Student Council invites you to our 6th through 8th 
grade Halloween Dance at Poquessing.  It will be held 

Friday, October 28 from 7-9:00 p.m.  You are 
encouraged to wear appropriate costumes to the 

dance.  (no masks or weapons) Prizes will be 
awarded for the best costumes!  In addition, we will 

have a DJ and snacks for sale! Tickets are $5 and will 
be sold at all lunches from October 24-28. No hard 
tickets will be issued but a list will be checked the 

night of the dance for admittance. All students must 
have a ride home at the end of the dance or complete 

a walker permission slip.  An adult picking up a 
student(s) must come into the dance to pick students 

up.  Can’t wait for a great night!!  See you there!!! 
 

Mr. Barnes 
Student Council Advisor 

 

 


